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Attending MDT 
Meetings

How we help
At National Epilepsy Care, we firmly believe that the key 
to successfully managing epilepsy lies with the care 
team. We are qualified and experienced in attending MDT 
meetings alongside case managers, physios and other 
members of the care team, as well as educational staff for 
our service users. 

It’s absolutely crucial that everyone involved in an 
individuals care plan is on the same page and up-to-date 
with the latest developments. The sharing of information 
is vital during MDT meetings and we aim to discuss our 
service users issues and present potential solutions and 
actions.

Another reason for regular MDT meetings is to ensure that 
the care plan is updated and satisfactory for all involved, 
especially the service user. This way we can create a plan 
that takes into account all aspects of a service user’s care 
and provide the best possible advice with all the facts.

We’re experienced in working as part of a wider team and 
always aim to find resolutions that suit everyone and are, 
of course, in the best interests of the client.


